PS243/22
07 June 2022
Dear parent / guardian,

As you might be aware a requirement of the RSL music practitioners course is the external live
music performance module. This unit requires students to set up and perform a given set in a
live situation.

To aid students in preparation for this module we have organised 2 events to aid in their
preparation for this module.

The 18th June we are running music performance events from 10am to 1pm in F block as part
of the Angmering Calling Festival which will give students the opportunity to perform in a semi
formal environment.

Then on the 23rd June students have their formal assessment performance for this year in the
school hall from 18.30 onwards, which parents and guardians are welcome to come and watch.
The performances will be filmed and recorded for students to analyse.

In preparation for this it is expected that students commit to regular practice and weekly
rehearsals in addition to their normal lesson schedule in preparation for this recording. School
uniform is not a requirement for these events.

Please complete the attached slip to confirm that you are happy for your son/daughter to take
part in these performances. Please return to Mr Godsmark or Mrs Crocker in the music
department..

Yours sincerely,

Mr Godsmark

Music Subject Leader

RSL performance : Sat 18th June 10.00am to 1.00pm and Thursday 23rd June 18.30 - 20.00
Return to Mr Godsmark /Mrs Crocker

| give permission for my son/daughter to take part in these performance and all rehearsals
required.

Student name: Tutor:

Contact telephone number:



